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Welcome to Year 3 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are really looking forward to welcoming you and your child to Emerson Valley 
School in September.  During these very unusual times, we have tried to provide you 
with as much information as we can about our school and how we operate. Over the 
coming weeks we will be uploading information for Parents, Carers and Children about 
our school on to the dedicated New Intake Google Classroom page. You should have 
received login details and a quick guide to help you access the information. If you have 
any difficulties with this, please contact us on IT@emersonvalley.org.uk and we will 
do our best to assist you. 
 
Unfortunately, due to the very strict social distancing measures set out by the 
Department for Education, we are unable to facilitate a Parents / Carers open evening 
or any transition visits for children to meet their new class or Teachers. We therefore 
hope that the videos and information that we have provided to you are useful and help 
you find out a little bit more about our school.  
 
At the time of writing this letter, the Government has informed us that they are 
anticipating that all primary aged children will be able to return to school at the start of 
the new academic year. We are therefore expecting to see your child at school on the 
first day of the autumn term, which is Thursday 3rd September 2020. If there are 
changes to the information provided to us by the Government, we will communicate 
directly with you about this via email. 
 
We hope that your child enjoys completing the transition activities that we are going to 
be sharing over the coming weeks. Please encourage your child to engage with the 
tasks, and bring the completed work with them when they start with us in September.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you and your child into our school very soon. Please 
do make contact with us via telephone or email admissions@emersonvalley.org.uk if 
you require any further information. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs S Mathison                                                                   Mrs H White 
Executive Headteacher                                                       Head of School 
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